
 

 

 

 Easter Activities 

 

Dear Parents, 

The PTFA is organising some Easter activities for the children at school on Thursday 25th 

March. 

Please can you send into school some small chocolate eggs – Crème Egg size or smaller and 

wrapped are ideal. 

There will be a box in the foyer on both sites where you can leave your donations.  Please 

leave your donations before Wednesday 17th March so that we can make up a bag for each 

child with time for them to ‘isolate’. 

There will be an egg hunt for Foundation Phase and egg rolling for Key Stage 2 at Llanarmon.  

Children in Key Stage 2 will need to bring a decorated hard boiled egg on the day.  Each child 

will win a prize of a few small eggs and 1 winner from each year will also receive an Easter 

Egg.  

We will not be able to have parents watching this year due to coronavirus precautions.  

THANK YOU! 
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